
 

Snowflake Holiday Giving Campaign 
 
Snow is in the forecast once again for the Gunter Mountain community 
thanks to the friends and supporters of the Kate Duncan Smith DAR 
School.  As the holidays approach and 2015 winds to a close, we ask 
that you remember KDS in your year-end giving so that we may 
provide a Christmas to remember for Gunter Mountain families in 
need. 
 
Our school counselors have identified at least 70 children in need of 
assistance, and, this year alone, cash contributions in excess of 
$8,000 are required to fill this need.  It’s amazing how every donation, 
no matter the amount, can have such a tremendous impact! 
 
In order to continue the noble work the DAR started more than 91 
years ago, this year we are once again holding a Snowflake Giving 
Campaign for the holidays.  Simply print and write your name or the 
name of a person you would like to honor or memorialize on the 
“snowflake.”  Enclose and mail the snowflake, along with your tax-
deductible gift, to KDS at 6077 Main Street, Grant, Alabama 35747.  
The snowflakes will be displayed in the KDS Administration Building 
throughout the holiday season, demonstrating your commitment to 
providing a patriotic education with an emphasis on “God, Home, and 
Country.” 
 
Won’t you join the campaign by returning a donation today along with 
your “snowflake?”  With your continued love and support of KDS and 
its 1,400 students, we can all have a white Christmas. 
 

Let it snow!  Let it snow!  Let it snow! 
 
Print and fill out the “Snowflake” card and mail it with your gift.  We’ll display 
the cards in our office throughout the holiday season!  It’s a fun way to show 
your support for KDS, and it’s a great way to honor a friend or memorialize 
someone special while helping your DAR School in Alabama. 
 
 

http://www.kdsdar.org/Newsletters/monthly_newsletters/nov_2015/Snowflake_2015_card.pdf

